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To all international students planning to start enrollment at Kagawa University

From the global spread of COVID-19, Kagawa University implemented a policy on
March 25, 2020, to postpone or cancel acceptance of international students from
outside Japan. To this day, the COVID-19 risk stays high worldwide and the
Japanese government continues to not permit any entry from 146 countries and
regions around the world and put a hold on visa issuance.

Under these circumstances, Kagawa University has decided to continue with the
policy to postpone or cancel future overseas travel and acceptance from abroad.

Currently, the Japanese government is considering lifting restrictions from
countries and regions in which the cases of COVID-19 infection have declined. Based
on the government’s policy, Kagawa University plans to start accepting individuals
from countries and regions where the restrictions on travel are removed.

We will inform you of any changes as they arise.
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